
St. PHILIP THE APOSTLE CHURCH 

1314 Oxford St. Oshawa, ON. L1J 3W6 
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Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

Tuesday: 6:00 p.m. 
Weekend Masses 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. 
Friday: 6:00 p.m. 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament) 6:30 p.m. 
Confessions:  15 minutes before each mass or by appointment 

Baptism 
Infants and young children of registered parents 
are eligible to have their child baptized. Baptisms 
are celebrated by appointment only and require a 
meeting with the priest. 

Marriage 
Weddings for registered parishioners are  
generally celebrated on Saturdays. A Marriage  
Preparation Course is required. Please contact the 
pastor a minimum of one year before the planned  
marriage date. 

Ministry to the Sick 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for visits, 
Communion, or Sacrament of the Sick. If you are 
admitted to the Hospital, kindly identify yourself 
as "Catholic" at the time of admission 
 
 
 

 

Resurrection Catholic Cemetery, 
355 Taunton Rd. E., Whitby, ON 

905-668-8912 

 
 

Msgr. Philip Coffey - 905-723- 4241 

Msgr. John Pereyma - 905-432-8470 

 
For more information on Catholic education in 

our community or to reach your local school 
board trustee, contact the Durham Catholic 
District School Board at 905-576-6150 or 

www.dcdsb.ca 
We welcome new parishioners. Please register in 
the vestibule or call the parish office 

 

Let our 
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SUNDAY September 17, 2023 
  

This occasion will be 
marked with the 
celebration of Mass, 
which will take place 
NEXT Sunday, 
September 24, 2023, 

at 12 p.m. at the Cathedral of the Transfiguration, 
located at 10350 Victoria Square Blvd. in 
Markham. Monsignor Makarios Wehbi will 
preside, and Bishop John Boissonneau will be the 
homilist. All are welcome. 
  

The theme announced by His Holiness 
Pope Francis for the 109th World Day of Migrants 
and Refugees is “Free to Choose Whether to 
Migrate or to Stay.”  
 

Thanksgiving Vegetable 
Fundraiser  

 

St. Philip the Apostle is proud to partner 
once again with Willowtree Farm for a unique 
fundraiser. We will be selling Fresh from the 
Farm, local vegetables for your Thanksgiving 
dinner. Each bag will contain; 1 seasonal squash, 
1 cauliflower or cabbage, 2 onions, garlic, carrots, 
beets, and potatoes for $25. We will load up the 
bags with fresh veggies and will make 
substitutions based on what is ready to harvest.  

 

Pick up your order envelope. Fill out the 
order form. Place your order form with your 
payment in the envelope. Drop off your 
Thanksgiving Vegetable Fundraiser envelope in 
the special basket in the back of the Church. All 
orders must be in by Sunday September 24th.  

 

The veggies will arrive at Assomption de 
Notre Dame on Friday September 29th and you 
will need to pick up your veggies over there 15 
minutes before or after mass on Oct 1st. We will 
not be able to store your veggies past October 1st. 
Any veggie bags not picked up will be donated.    

 

You can also buy a bag of veggies to 
donate to those in need. On the order form there 
will be a place to indicate that the vegetables are 
to be donated and won’t be picked up.  

 

Combating hunger through your 
compassion 

Many of our brothers and sisters 
grapple with the daily challenge of 
putting food on the table. In 

response to their urgent need, ShareLife has 
launched the Food Security Grants –  dedicating 
over half a million dollars to combat hunger. 
Your compassionate support of our parish’s 
ShareLife Campaign will make possible this bold 
action. Please support our fight against hunger at 
sharelife.org/donate or by giving at the parish with 
a ShareLife envelope. Thank you for heeding the 
Lord’s call to feed the hungry in our community 
and beyond. 
 

Bishop’s Collection 
NEXT Sunday, the Annual 
Collection for the Needs of the 
Church in Canada will be held. The 
money raised will help finance the 
activities of the Canadian 
Conference of Catholic Bishops 
(CCCB). This organization was 
created by and for the Bishops of 
Canada to support one another in 
their pastoral responsibilities and 
to respond to major issues in 

Canadian society and the Church. For more 
information please visit: www.cccb.ca. Envelopes 
are located at the entrances of the Church. 

 

Are you interested in Volunteering? 
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact 
the office either by phone at:  

905-725-3275 or email us at:  
stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
 

 Sunday Offering for September 10: 
$1,445.00 

Thank you for your ongoing generous support! 
 

If your son/daughter is 
attending a Catholic 
School, please ensure that 

the school has a copy of their baptismal certificate. 

If you child is not baptized, please see your 

parish Priest about preparing to baptize your child. In 
order for your child to be baptized, one or both 

parents must be baptized ROMAN CATHOLIC. To 
make an appointment, please call or email the parish 

office.  

Novena to St. Michael the Archangel 
Archbishop Leo is inviting the Catholic community 

throughout the archdiocese to join in offering a 
novena to Saint Michael the Archangel, leading up to 

the Solemnity of Saint Michael on September 29, 2023. 
The Letter from Archbishop Leo, the Novena and the 

schedule can be viewed on our website. 

 

Celebration of the Solemnity of St. 
Michael & Conferral of the Pallium 

upon the Most Rev. Francis Leo 
Friday, September 29, 2023 – 5:30 p.m.  

St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica 
The Archdiocese of Toronto celebrates the feast day 
of our archdiocesan patron, St. Michael, on Friday, 
September 29, 2023. Archbishop Francis Leo will 
celebrate Mass, with music from the world-
renowned St. Michael’s Choir School. As part of the 
celebration, the Apostolic Nuncio to Canada, the 
Most Rev. Ivan Jurkovič will confer the pallium on 
our archbishop, a symbol of his role as Metropolitan 
Archbishop of Toronto and shepherd to the faithful. 
Following Mass, there will be an informal reception 
with light refreshments in the St. Michael’s 
Cathedral atrium and courtyard. Seating will be 
first come, first served. All are welcome to join in 
this special celebration for our archdiocese and 
archbishop! 
**PLEASE NOTE: MASS AND ADORATION ON 

SEPTEMBER 29TH WILL BE AT 11AM 
 

Life-Giving Wounds: A Healing Retreat for 
Adult Children of Divorced/Separated Parents 

Life-Giving Wounds retreat invites participants to 
move through the broken image of love that appeared 

to them in their parents’ relationship to their deepest 
origin and identity as God’s beloved, capable of great 

love. Friday, Sept. 29 at 7pm to Sunday Oct. 1 at 

3:30pm at St. Francis Centre (208501 Highway 9, 
Caledon).  

To register, visit bit.ly/LGW-TO-Retreat2023.  
For more information, please visit 

www.lifegivingwounds.org 
 

Nourish: Caring for the Caregiver 
.Virtually every one of us will care for a loved one at 
some time in our life. Though rewarding, it can be 
challenging. Join us for a meeting at St. John the 
Evangelist, 903 Giffard Street, Whitby Date: Mon. 
Oct. 2, 2023 in the St. Joseph’s Room at 7:30pm. For 
more information:  
www.NourishForCaregivers.com, 905-668-3676 

 
Sunday September 17 
9:30am                           Andrew Khalil (Birthday) 

Tuesday September 19 
6:00pm               Judy Coppins (In Thanksgiving) 
Friday September 22 
**6:00pm      Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
6:30pm                                                                        . 
Sunday September 24 
9:30am Joseph Pham Huy Liem (Peace/Serenity) 

 
 

RENEW TORONTO IS 
BACK!! 

Saturday, November 4, 2023 
Join us on Saturday November 

4th for Renew Toronto – our annual conference for 
all young adults aged 19-39. It is an opportunity 
to grow in faith with like-minded people in a 
similar stage of life. This conference will offer 
unique opportunities for students, young adult 
professionals, young couples, families, men and 
women! Registration is now open with early bird 
pricing. WEBSITE: www.renewtoronto.org 
 

ATTENTION ALL PARISHIONERS  
We ask all parishioners to park in the front 
parking lot of the school for Sunday Masses. 
Please leave the five or so spots near the rectory 
open for the elderly or for those with disabilities. 
Thankyou. 
 

Manresa Men’s Retreat: Come join us for our 
upcoming Men’s retreat at Manresa in Pickering. 
Date: Friday, October 13th to October 15th. 
Individual rooms and meals included. Register 
online at: https://www.manresa-canada.ca  Email: 
https://www.registration@manresa.ca Or call 
Stephen Dugal at (416) 436-3203 
 

P.A.G. (Pre-Authorized Giving) 
If you wish to use the Pre-Authorized Giving 
Method for your Offertory envelopes, please pick 
up a form which are available in the foyer of the 
Church. Thank you! 
 

Reminder to All Parents  
 

We have a Children’s Liturgy every Sunday for any 
child that has not received 1st Communion. 
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